Department of Transportation and Public Works
111 NW 15t eStreet Suite 1410

Miami, Florida 33128-1970

T 305-375-2930 F 305-375-2931

MIAMI-DADE

miamidade.gov
September 30, 2022

RESPONSE LETTER NO. 4 TO REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Project Title: Roadway Improvements to SW 268 St from SW 139 Ave to SW 119 Ave
Project No.: 20210224 (Capital)

E-mail from Argelie Bocalan, SolarMax LED.; dated September 29, 2022, 4:.01 PM.
(attached)

QUESTION: 1) May we know if approved equal LED luminaires will be accepted?

RESPONSE: 1) DTPW has no objection to the use of approved equivalent LED
luminaires as long as the equivalent luminaires are on the FDOT APL.

END OF REQUEST FOR INFORMATION No. 4

Sincerely,

Alfredo E. Mufioz, P.E.
Chief, Capital Improvements Division
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW)

AM:kf

Jean Bernard Philippeaux, DTPW Rene Idarraga, P.E., DTPW Clerk of the Board
Fernando Mardones, DTPW Marcia Martin, ISD Project File
Jacqueline Fussell
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Fernandez, Katherine (DTPW)

From: Carbonell, Patricia (DTPW)

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 4:09 PM

To: Mufioz, Alfredo (DTPW); Fernandez, Katherine (DTPW); Philippeaux, Jean Bernard (DTPW)

Cc: Viaud, Daniel (DTPW)

Subject: FW: PROJECT NO.: 20210224 Roadway Improvements to SW 268 St from SW 139 Ave to SW 119 Ave,

Please see email below.

From: Argelie Bocalan <abocalan@solarmaxtech.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 4:01 PM

To: Carbonell, Patricia (DTPW) <Patricia.Carbonell@miamidade.gov>

Cc: Viaud, Daniel (DTPW) <Daniel.Viaud@miamidade.gov>; Clerk of the Board (COC) <Clerk.Board@miamidade.gov>
Subject: RE: PROJECT NO.: 20210224 Roadway Improvements to SW 268 St from SW 139 Ave to SW 119 Ave,

EMAIL RECEIVED FROM EXTERNAL SOURCE
Hello,

Regarding the bid, 20210224 Roadway Improvements to SW 268 St from SW 139 Ave to SW 119 Ave.
May we know if approved equal LED luminaires will be accepted?

Thank you!

rhgelic Bocatan

SolarMax LED

LENF Lophfeng

www.solarmaxled.com

3080 12 St., Riverside CA 92507
Office: (951) 300-0788 ext. 8734
abocalan@solarmaxtech.com

Check Out our Successful Projects here https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCmEVQDgAMaVHtNTDzx3rWwsQ

Please consider your environmental responsibility before printing this e-mail. Thank you!

CONFIDENTIAL NOTICE: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity named. If you are not the
named addressee you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Please
notify the sender immediately by email if you received this email in error and delete this email from your system. Any views or opinions presented in this e-mail are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of SolarMax LED, Inc.

From: Argelie Bocalan

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2022 12:41 PM

To: 'Carbonell, Patricia (DTPW)' <Patricia.Carbonell@miamidade.gov>

Cc: Viaud, Daniel (DTPW) <Daniel.Viaud@miamidade.gov>; Clerk of the Board (COC) <Clerk.Board@miamidade.gov>
Subject: RE: PROJECT NO.: 20210224 Roadway Improvements to SW 268 St from SW 139 Ave to SW 119 Ave,






